
 

     

 

 

Class News 

Nursery - have been thrilled with the arrival of our Living Eggs, and very excited to see them hatch this week!  
YR  - have been learning the three steps to show active listening in our myHappymind learning  
Y1  - loved recreating Edward Tinga Tinga art work this week 
Y2  - loved their Rippa Rugby session this week  
Y3  - have enjoyed learning about magnetism and magnetic fields  
Y4  - had a fantastic time at the Year 4 Trust sports event this week – what a great team!  
Y5  - have been busy making plans for our Enterprise day!  
Y6  - enjoyed conducting their own science experiments to explore how light reflects off different materials  
 
Dear Parents, 

What a fabulous week it has been at St Ives, filled with exceptional talent, teamwork, and a touch of sunshine to brighten our 

days! 

 

The highlight of the week was undoubtedly the SISA's Got Talent Show, which left us all in awe. Every act was incredible—

polished, creative, and brimming with confidence. It was a true celebration of the amazing talent we have here at St Ives, and 

every performer deserved to take home the trophy. Well done to all our stars—you made us incredibly proud! 

 

Year 4 also had an exciting time at the Trust sports event held at St Mary's First School. It was a joy to share the work we’ve 

been doing and to see the enthusiasm and excitement on the children’s faces. These events are such a wonderful way to build 

connections and celebrate the spirit of teamwork and sportsmanship across our Trust, well done Y4! 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

The school council have organised an Easter egg hunt for Friday 4th April to raise money for our new charity Greyfriars 

Community Centre. Please bring a £1 donation in the week beginning Monday 31st March to participate in the hunt on the 

Friday. Thank you for your support. 

 

Online Safety  

Livestreaming plays a major role in children’s entertainment, with a wide range of 

personalities influencing young viewers in both positive and negative ways. While 

watching streamers can be fun, it also comes with significant risks, including 

misinformation, financial harms, and inappropriate content. 

  

Popular streaming platform Twitch has over 2.5 million viewers at any given time, 

which is why it’s more important than ever to stay informed. This week’s guide 

explores the potential dangers of livestreaming and offers essential insights to help 

you protect the children in your care. 

 

PE Days 

Please note the NEW PE Days for this half term: 
YR – Wednesday & Thursday 
Y1 – Wednesday & Thursday 
Y2 – Wednesday & Thursday 
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Y3 – Monday & Wednesday 
Y4 – Monday & Wednesday 
Y5 – Monday & Thursday 
Y6 – Monday & Thursday  
 
Dates for Diary 
March 
WC 24th   Spanish Students visiting  
 
April 
1st   SISA ‘Break the rules day’  
4th   Last day of school – 1.15pm finish  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Crossley  

Headteacher 

                      

  

               


